Windellama Public School

NEWSLETTER
Week 3, August 8th, 2024

Principal Message

Dear Windellama Families,

We’re off to an incredible start this term. Little Llama’s
Kindergarten transition program is in full swing, running
on odd Tuesdays, and our Breakfast Club continues to
provide a great start to the day four days a week.

It’s wonderful to see our students proudly wearing their
full school uniforms and engaging in the whole school
Positive Behaviour for Learning program. Through this
program, they are deepening their knowledge, skills, and
understanding of our three core values: respect,
responsibility, and excellence.

A big congratulations to all the students who participated
in the District Athletics Carnival—you’ve made us all very
proud!

Next week, our swimming program begins, with the whole
school participating in double lessons each day. Please
make sure your child brings a towel, a plastic bag, and
their swimmers (they can wear their swimmers to school
for quicker changing).

Book Week is just around the corner in Week 5! Our Book
Week Parade will be held on Tuesday, 20th August. Start
getting those costumes ready!

Thank you for your continued support. We’re looking
forward to a fantastic few weeks ahead.
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Upcoming Events

GCOPS Rehearsal
Wednesday 7th August

Goulburn High School
Focus Day
Wednesday 7th August

GCOPS Performance
7pm, 7th August

Swim School
Monday 12 August - Friday
16th August

Book Week Parade
Tuesday 20th August

Mighty Writes 3-6
Wednesday 25th Sept
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Respect
Responsibility

Tarago CWA Visit

Excellence

Llama’s Lunchbox

Our canteen is run by students.
Please remember to write your child’s
order on a paper bag and enclose the

correct amount of money.
Week 2
Lacey & Elena
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Little Llamas

On Tuesday, July 30th, we kicked off our Kindergarten Transition program for 2024 with the
first session of Little Llamas! It was heartwarming to see Serayah and Molly, our incoming
Kindergarten students, join in the fun with our current Kindy kids. Together, they enjoyed a
lively 45-minute session centered around the delightful book Thelma the Unicorn, led by Mrs.
Robertson.

The magic of this session was watching the budding friendships blossom as our future and
current Kindy students connected and bonded. We’re thrilled to continue this journey every
fortnight!

Mark your calendars—our next Little Llamas session is on Tuesday, August 13th at 9:00 am. We
can’t wait to see more of these wonderful moments unfold!
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